
As a Portland, Oregon resident and vegan, I’m asking that you support HB 3390.  We should not be 

supporting an industry that tortures, abuses, and kills animals for humans to wear.  

Let’s join the state of California, who has banned the sale of new fur products, and prevent profiting off 

animals who are killed by grotesque methods.   


